

## Tillamook County Women's Resource Center

Working to end domestic & sexual violence in Tillamook County since 1982 Trabajando para terminar la violencia domestica y sexual en el condado de Tillamook desde 1982

January 13, 2016

Nehalem Elementary School PO Box 190 Nehalem, OR 97131

Dear Students,

On behalf of the Tillamook County Women's Resource Center I would like to thank you for the support that you have given this past year to individuals in our community who have been impacted by domestic violence, sexual assault, dating violence and stalking. Because of your contributions of \$211.00, we continue to operate the only domestic violence shelter in Tillamook County, have answered over 2,214 phone calls for help, and provided advocacy and support to 1309 people and/or families through our drop-in center and community based services. Without you none of this would have been possible. Thank you.

For your tax purposes we have provided a complete listing of your donations to Tillamook County Women's Resource Center in 2015. We are a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization, our tax identification number is 93-0823216 and all donations listed are deductible to the fullest extent of the law. If a donation has been itemized in the non-deductible category it was likely support you gave through the purchase of an item, admission to an event, or some situation where you received something in exchange for the support. We encourage you to talk with your tax professional to ensure that you are in compliance with all tax laws. If you have any questions or corrections regarding the total amount of your 2015 donation or our categorization of your gifts, please don't hesitate to give us a call.

Date	Fund	Campaign	Received	Non-Deductible
12/21/2015	General Support	Unsolicited Gift	\$211.00	\$0.00

Once again, we thank you for your support in 2015 and look forward to continuing to working with you to stop domestic and sexual violence in Tillamook County.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Marvin Executive Director

Have you considered including Tillamook County Women's Resource Center in your will or estate planning?

